
 
 
 
September 05, 2007 
 
 
RE: 2004 Nissan Altima Headlamps Recall - Part No. 02-AZ-NA02-B-A  
 
 
Dear Anzo USA Lamp Purchaser: 
 
This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and 
Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
 
Anzo USA has decided that certain Anzo headlamps, part# 02-AZ-NA02-B-A, fail to comply with 
Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 108, “Lamps, Reflective Devices, and 
Associated Equipment.”   
 
If you have purchased this part for your vehicle, we ask that you please contact our RMA 
department at 909-628-1440 x.125 to immediately initiate the return/refund process. The return of 
the identified parts will be handled free of charge and the refund will be credited to your account. 
 
If you have any problems with the return and obtaining the applicable credit, please call and ask 
to speak to a senior account executive at (909)628-1440. Anzo USA is fully devoted to 
addressing any problems that may arise as the result of this recall. 
 
If, after calling us, you still feel that Anzo USA has not provided you with a free remedy to the 
situation within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a complaint to: Administrator, 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE., Washington, DC 
20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1 (888) 327-4236 (TYY: 1 (800) 424-9153); or 
go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
We regret any inconvenience which this action may cause you. However, in the best interests of 
consumer safety, it is our desire to resolve this issue immediately. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Anzo USA 
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